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6th September 2019 
Welcome Back  

We hope you all had a wonderful summer.   
We have enjoyed listening to all of the exciting things 

the children have go up to.  
We would like to share our team with you : 

Miss Farmer— EYFS Manager  
Mrs James  - Teacher  

Miranda - Nursery Assistant  
Kerry—Nursery Assistant  
Hayley—Nursery Assistant  

Special events next half term and 
changes to the timetable.  

 
Monday – PE in the hall (am.) 
Please bring your PE kits and trainers 
to change into.  
 
Tuesday – Welly walk (pm.) 
Please remember to bring in wellies, 
coat, hat, gloves, scarf and 
waterproofs if you have any.  
We do go outside whatever the 
weather..  
 
 
Thursday – Show and Tell. 
For show and tell you can bring in 
anything you would like to show and 
talk about. Here are some examples: 
photos of a celebration, family photo, 
special toy, something you have drawn 
or made, costume or a book.  

 
 

 

Grove Garden  
Over the Summer, we have had many people working hard to create 
a new garden and pond area for us to enjoy and cherish. On Friday, 

we had the grand opening and a special visit from Mr Bloom. 
Over the next few weeks, we will be continuing to explore and enjoy 
the garden looking for signs of Autumn, reading stories and relaxing 

in the new pods.  

School Dinners  
If your child is staying for a hot school dinner, please ensure that 
you write their name on the board each morning or you can indicate 
the appropriate days for the week.   All dinners must  
be paid for in advance of your child’s on ParentPay.  
 
The Kitchen Staff.  

Chickens  
The chickens have now been re-homed in our wooded area. We are 
taking it in turns to look after the chickens; making sure that they 

are healthy, well looked after and loved. We will be learning all about 
chickens and the things they need as well as collecting eggs to be 

used in some baking and exploring different ways eggs can be used.  
If your child has any allergies that you have not informed us about, 

please remember to let us know.   




